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Dear ByrneWallace
I would be grateful if you would consider my application for inclusion on your Internship Programme for summer 2018. I am a final year law student in DCU with previous experience working in a legal practice. I would greatly value the opportunity to further my experience and gain knowledge of how a highly respected firm operates. 
 I am aware of the high standard of client care that is provided by ByrneWallace and would appreciate the chance to apply and develop my skills in that area while working hard for the firm and developing my knowledge in certain areas of law. I enjoy learning about the legal profession and am a determined and dependable worker both as part of a team and as an individual. From my previous experience working in a legal practice I am aware of the necessity of attention to detail while engaging with clients in a courteous and professional manner. My hobbies include fitness, soccer and reading. I enjoy the challenge of the gym as it requires discipline and determination.
Inclusion on the ByrneWallace Summer Internship Programme would enable me to utilize my strengths for the benefit of the firm, as well as learning and developing my own skills with a view to starting my legal career. Thank you for taking the time to review my application. 
Yours Sincerely,
Stuart James Slevin
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